FDOT

Florida Department of Transportation

RON DESANTIS 11201 N. McKinley Drive JARED W. PERDUE, P.E.
GOVERNOR Tampa, FL 33612-64356 SECRETARY

June 17, 2022

Mr. Kelly Obrien

Pinellas County Utilities

14 South Fort Harrison Avenue
Clearwater, FL 33756-5105

RE: FPID: 256774-2-56-01
US 19 (SR 55) From N of SR 580 (Main St) to Northside Drive and
FPID: 256774-3-56-01
US 19 (SR 55) From Northside Drive to North of CR 95
Pinellas County Utilities UWHCA

Dear Mr. O’Brien:

In reference to the above project, please find enclosed one (1) copy of the bid tabs for your review.
This letter is official notification by the Department please be prepared to submit the following by no
later than June 24, 2022.

1) Letter from Pinellas County Utilities accepting the low bid amounts with 5% Construction
Engineering and Administrative Charges (Allowances), and 10% Contingency.

2) Acceptance of the low bid amounts of the following: Bid amounts $17,924,732.00, 5% CEA
Allowances of $896.236.60 and 10% Contingency of Original Engineers Estimate of $1,291.447.00.
These amounts bring the grand total of the Utility Work by Highway Contractor to $20,112.415.60.
Your current balance of $15,321,565.00 is less than the new amount.

3) Please provide the anticipated deposit date for additional funds of $4,790.850.60 to FDOT to
match the new amount of the UWHC totals.

Your cooperation will be greatly appreciated and if I can be of any further assistance, please contact
me at (813) 975-6152

Sincerely,

Daniel Hunter
District Seven Utilities Administrator

cc. Dennis Simpson, Tim Calvert, Richard Moss
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